
Brooke Taylor Honored by The Rachel Coalition with Volunteer Award

October 17, 2023

Saiber’s Brooke Taylor was recently honored for her pro bono work with the Rachel Coalition, a 
non-profit organization which provides a variety of services to assist victims of domestic 
violence, intimate partner violence, and individuals living in high conflict relationships.

Brooke was recognized on October 17th at The Rachel Coalition’s annual Community Luncheon 
for her role in representing the organization’s clients with compassion, professionalism, and 
patience.  Each year, The Rachel Coalition honors a pro bono attorney who goes above and 
beyond in representing clients who suffer from domestic violence.
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